
 
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
TENDER INVITATION 

  
TENDER ENQUIRY NO. E228-ND-2016 

 MAINTENANCE OF THE GRAVEL ROAD BETWEEN THE ORANJEMUND AND THE ROTKOP SECURITY 

ACCESS CONTROL GATES 

 
1.  Overview  

 

Namdeb Diamond Corporation (Pty) Ltd (Namdeb) is a wholly owned subsidiary of Namdeb Holdings 

(Pty) Ltd. Namdeb operates diamond mining operations near the towns of Oranjemund and Lüderitz.  

 

2.  Specification of the Services 

 

Namdeb hereby invites reputable and qualified bona fide service providers to submit tenders for the 

maintenance of the 250 kilometers gravel road between the Oranjemund security access control 

gate and the Rotkop security access control gate near the town of Lϋderitz.  

 

The scope of the services shall without limitation include the following:- 

 

 Re-gravelling of the road in compliance with the specifications detailed in the tender enquiry 

document. 

 Emergency repair work. 

 Maintenance of storm water structures. 

 Replacement of road signs. 

3. Compulsory Site Visit / Inspection 

 

A compulsory site visit shall be conducted from 07h30 on Monday 06th February 2017, commencing 

at the Namdeb Security Conference Room, Personnel Control Centre in Oranjemund. 

  

Only Tenderers that attended in the compulsory site visit shall be eligible to participate in the 

tender process.  

 

Tenderers are requested to apply for their Code of Conduct Certificate from the appropriate 

authority well in advance of the compulsory site visit, as this certificate is a pre-requisite when 

applying for a Restricted Areas Permit required to conduct the site inspection of the road, as the 

road is inside the mining area. 

 

4.  Tender Enquiry Document 

 

Interested parties may contact the following person to obtain a copy of the tender enquiry document:- 

Ms.: Beatrix Brunhild Dentlinger 

Tel: +264 (63) 238502    

E-mail: beatrixbrunhild.dentlinger@namdeb.com 

 

5.  Closing Date  

 

The closing date for the tender is 16h00 on Friday, 17th February 2017, and tender submissions 

must only be delivered to the addresses as specified in the tender enquiry document. 


